TIFFIN CITY SCHOOLS

244 S. MONROE ST. TIFFIN OH. 44883

February 24th, 2025
Sandusky Bay Conference Executive Committee
Dear Executive Committee Members,

In accordance with Section 2 of the Sandusky Bay Conference bylaws, Tiffin Columbian High
School hereby provides written notification of its intent to withdraw from the Sandusky Bay
Conference. This withdrawal will become effective at the start of the 2026-2027 academic year,
as determined within the prescribed two-year timeline.

This decision was made following careful consideration of the best interests of our school, our
students, and our athletic programs. We appreciate the opportunities and experiences the
Sandusky Bay Conference has provided Tiffin Columbian High School over the years.

We remain committed to upholding the principles of sportsmanship and collaboration during
the remaining period of our membership and thank the Executive Committee for its guidance
and leadership.

Sincerely,

Jerry Nadeau
Superintendent
Tiffin City Schools



